Town of Stonington Permanent Committee to Study the Needs and Use of Town Public Buildings Including Town Hall Facilities October 18, 2010

The monthly meeting of the Permanent Committee to Study the Needs and Use of Town Public Buildings Including Town Hall Facilities was held on October 18, 2010 at the Stonington Police Station.

Present: George Brennan and Stephen Singer.

Absent: Charles Ballato, David Christina, and Tony Cassata.

Call to Order:

Due to the lack of a quorum to conduct business George Brennan, Chairman, canceled the meeting.

Submitted by,

Maureon L. Carboni, Recorder

George Brennan, Chairman